
North Greeley and Downtown FAQ’s  

 Why is the City doing this project?  
o The Downtown and North Greeley Basin has suffered no less than five flooding events 

in recent years, including an event in 2001 that resulted in City Hall and other buildings 
being flooded. The existing storm sewer system within the basin is undersized and 
properties remain at risk for flood damage.  This study will provide the City with a more 
comprehensive understanding of the flooding risk and help the City define and prioritize 
drainage solutions in the Downtown and North Greeley Basin to reduce these problems.   
 

 How does this project affect me?  
o The City welcomes input and feedback regarding flooding problems you have 

experienced at your home, business, or common areas in the basin and the City. 
Please provide feedback through the online questionnaire and interactive comment map 
(DowntownRainDrain.com) that is part of this website, or directly to City staff, 
Stormwater Division Manager, Eric Weis at 970-350- 9856 or 
eric.weis@greeleygov.com 
 

 What is the project schedule?   
o This study began in May 2015 and is being completed in three distinct phases: baseline 

hydrology, alternatives analysis, and conceptual design phases.  The baseline 
hydrology phase will be completed in early 2016.  The remaining project phases are 
anticipated to be completed mid-year, 2016.   Up to date information regarding each 
phase is available on this website. Construction activities may not follow completion of 
the study immediately, but projects may be funded over the next several years.   
 

 Will there be construction and when will it start? 
o This project is a study to help define and prioritize drainage solutions and reduce flood 

risk in Greeley.  Recommended projects will be integrated with other needs in the City’s 
Stormwater Program and construction activities may not follow completion of the study 
immediately.  Construction may occur as funding becomes available.       
 

 Who do I call if I have drainage or flooding problems? 
o Please feel free to contact the Stormwater Division Manager, Eric Weis at 970-350- 

9856 or eric.weis@greeleygov.com 
 

 Will my stormwater bill be affected? 
o This project is being funded by your Stormwater Fees; they will not be increased to pay 

for this work. Any possible future increases would be City wide and funds would be 
used for the entire Stormwater Program, not specifically for this project. 
 

http://iconengineering.github.io/greeley-stormwater-master-plan/community-comments/
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